Manchester, New Hampshire

The Office of Sen. Maggie Hassan Washington D.C.

August 29, 2017

Dear Senator Hassan,

I would like to personally invite you to attend the upcoming meeting of the Presidential Advisory Commission on Election Integrity that will be held at the New Hampshire Institute of Politics at Saint Anselm College in Manchester, New Hampshire on September 12.

At our upcoming meeting the Commission will discuss topics such as historical turnout records going back a half century and the linkage between technology and elections with presentations from three renowned experts in cybersecurity and cryptography.

It has always been my belief that to be a willing participant in and trust the outcome of any election a voter must have confidence in the process. Confidence is supported by the pillars of accessibility, safety, security, fairness and honesty. The Commission will discuss these pillars at our upcoming meeting and, as a member of the New Hampshire congressional delegation, I truly hope you will be able to join us.

Sincerely,

Manchester, New Hampshire

The Office of Rep. Ann Kuster Washington D.C.

August 29, 2017

Dear Representative Kuster,

I would like to personally invite you to attend the upcoming meeting of the Presidential Advisory Commission on Election Integrity that will be held at the New Hampshire Institute of Politics at Saint Anselm College in Manchester, New Hampshire on September 12.

At our upcoming meeting the Commission will discuss topics such as historical turnout records going back a half century and the linkage between technology and elections with presentations from three renowned experts in cybersecurity and cryptography.

It has always been my belief that to be a willing participant in and trust the outcome of any election a voter must have confidence in the process. Confidence is supported by the pillars of accessibility, safety, security, fairness and honesty. The Commission will discuss these pillars at our upcoming meeting and, as a member of the New Hampshire congressional delegation, I truly hope you will be able to join us.

Sincerely,

Manchester, New Hampshire

The Office of Sen. Jeanne Shaheen Washington D.C.

August 29, 2017

Dear Senator Shaheen,

I would like to personally invite you to attend the upcoming meeting of the Presidential Advisory Commission on Election Integrity that will be held at the New Hampshire Institute of Politics at Saint Anselm College in Manchester, New Hampshire on September 12.

At our upcoming meeting the Commission will discuss topics such as historical turnout records going back a half century and the linkage between technology and elections with presentations from three renowned experts in cybersecurity and cryptography.

It has always been my belief that to be a willing participant in and trust the outcome of any election a voter must have confidence in the process. Confidence is supported by the pillars of accessibility, safety, security, fairness and honesty. The Commission will discuss these pillars at our upcoming meeting and, as a member of the New Hampshire congressional delegation, I truly hope you will be able to join us.

Sincerely,

Manchester, New Hampshire

The Office of Rep. Carol Shea-Porter Washington D.C.

August 29, 2017

Dear Representative Shea-Porter,

I would like to personally invite you to attend the upcoming meeting of the Presidential Advisory Commission on Election Integrity that will be held at the New Hampshire Institute of Politics at Saint Anselm College in Manchester, New Hampshire on September 12.

At our upcoming meeting the Commission will discuss topics such as historical turnout records going back a half century and the linkage between technology and elections with presentations from three renowned experts in cybersecurity and cryptography.

It has always been my belief that to be a willing participant in and trust the outcome of any election a voter must have confidence in the process. Confidence is supported by the pillars of accessibility, safety, security, fairness and honesty. The Commission will discuss these pillars at our upcoming meeting and, as a member of the New Hampshire congressional delegation, I truly hope you will be able to join us.

Sincerely,

William M. Gardner Commission Member

Was Galan

Manchester, New Hampshire

The Office of Sen. Chuck Schumer Washington, D.C.

August 28, 2017

Dear Senator Schumer,

I would like to personally invite you to attend the upcoming meeting of the Presidential Advisory Commission on Election Integrity that will be held at the New Hampshire Institute of Politics at Saint Anselm College in Manchester, New Hampshire on September 12.

Among other topics we will discuss at the meeting will be historical turnout records going back a half century and the linkage between technology and elections with presentations from three renowned experts in cybersecurity and cryptography.

I will also request that the Chair and Vice Chair provide you the opportunity to speak at the meeting should you wish to do so.

It has always been my belief that to be a willing participant in and trust the outcome of any election one must have confidence in the process. Confidence is supported by the pillars of accessibility, safety, security, fairness and honesty. The Commission will discuss these pillars at our upcoming meeting and would be pleased to have you attend.

Sincerely,